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Formal Consultation Stanley Mews

Street Y N Comments                            

7 Warwick Street In principle I am not objecting to the gates, however I feel that the current placement 

plans leave little in the way of offering ALL residents protection from the ASB in the lanes 

and I feel that gating both ends of the main alley between Warwick and Stanley Streets 

remain the most cost effect way to prevent further ASB moving forward and I would like 

that noted please. 

not possible to do this due to current 

PSPO legislation

19 Walpole Street

we are in favour of the gates on the alleys but we are concerned that these gates could 

restrict our access with bicycles if they are fitted within the alleys but if they are fitted just 

before the entrances then this should cause no problems.



Formal 

Representations

Comments

Chief Officer of Police Thank you for your correspondence with regards to the proposed alleyway gating of Stanley Mews, York.  I have 

studied the proposals and on behalf of the Chief Officer of North Yorkshire Police offer the following 

observations: No comment. 

Openreach Openreach have no objection to your proposals.

Atkins/Vodaphone Y N

City Fibre I can confirm that at this current time we have NO PLANT which may be affected by your proposed works.

KCOM With regards to your request for details of existing services in the search area supplied, we can confirm that 

based on the details provided to us, we have no buried plant or equipment in the identified area.

David Nunns 

Ramblers

No objections.  We assume a gate in the long fence at C is to avoid any issues as compared to siting the gate at 

the narrower part of the back alley to Warwick Street.  There is no need for a 'no through road' at the Warwick 

Street end, as the gate at B will be obvious at that point. 

Additional railings will 

enable one extra 

property to be protected


